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December 29, 2021 

Deacon Ordination 
January 9, 2022 

A Deacon Ordination Service is planned for     

January 9, 2022 during our worship service. 

Those to be ordained are Stuart Pierce, Walt 

Pierce, and Lee Taylor Rose. They, along with  

previously ordained deacons, Nancy Freeman and 

Eley Whitehead, begin serving a three year term 

January 2022. 

Adult Bible Study & Soup Supper 
How Did We Get Our Bible? 

Month of January | Wednesdays at 6 PM  

In the Fellowship Hall 

Have you ever wondered why the Gospel of    

Matthew is in the Bible but not the Gospel of 

Thomas? Why do Protestants, Catholics, and 

Greek Orthodox have different Bibles? We will 

discuss these and other issues. 

 

If you plan to be present on January 5, 2022 for 

the opening night of our study, it would be helpful 

if we knew how much food to prepare. Please sign 

up on the bulletin board on the 2nd floor hallway, 

or call the church office (252-332-4003). Coffee, 

crackers, and various flavors of soup will be 

served! Come join us! 

Friday, December 31, 2021 

• Church Offices Closed for New Year’s Holiday  

Saturday, January 1, 2022 
• Happy New Year 

Sunday, January 2nd 
• 9:45 AM - Sunday School 

• 11 AM - Worship with Communion 

No afternoon or evening activities. 

Tuesday, January 4th 
• 10:30 AM - WMU Groups 2 & 4 

Wednesday, January 5th 
• 10:30 AM - Garden Club 

• 6 PM - Adult Bible Study 

• 7 PM - Sanctuary Choir 

• 8 PM - Vocal Ensemble 

Youth & Children's activities resume January 12th. 

Sunday, January 9th 

• 9:45 AM - Sunday School 

• 11 AM - Worship with Deacon Ordination 

• 2 PM - Chairo Music Ensemble Resumes 

Monday, January 10th 
• 6:30 PM - Missions Committee 

Wednesday, January 12th 
• 5 PM - Children’s Music & Missions 

• 6 PM - Youth Group (Grades 6 -12) 

• 7 PM - Sanctuary Choir 

• 8 PM - Vocal Ensemble 

Monday, January 17th 
• Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday 

• 7 PM - Building & Grounds Meeting 

Tuesday, January 18th 
• 7 PM - Deacons’ Meeting 

Wednesday, January 19th 
• 12 PM - Ahoskie Woman's Club 

 

Worshiping Together 
January 2, 2021 

11:00 AM 

The 2nd Sunday of Christmas 

It’s Okay 

Luke 2:41-52 

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III 

Communion will be observed. 

The Calendar  



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 

 

December 26, 2021 

Weekly Need $ 8,755.72 

Weekly Offering $ 6,975.00 

Difference $ -1,780.72 

  

YTD Needs $ 455,297.44 

YTD Offerings $ 437,574.31 

YTD Difference $ -17,723.13 

  

Capital Campaign Offering $ 16,220.00 

Benevolence Offering $ 3,000.00 

 

Global Missions Total $ 2,614.00 

 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Stewardship Statement  

Week of Jan. 2 - 8, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

anita@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Don Joyner, 396-1957 

Claire Presley, 287-6132 

Childcare During Worship - January 2 

Babies: Karen Daly & Lisa Outlaw 

Ages 1 & 2: Bill & Debbie Magette 

Ages 3-5: Landis & Will Chamblee 

Ushers - January 2 

Gloria Freeman, Larry Freeman, Tim Frei, 

Duck Harrell, Jordan Harrell, Pike Harrington 

Sound System Operator - January 2 

Frank Britt 

Security Monitor - January 2 

Pate Pierce 

Floral Offering - January 2 

Katherine Connell 

Home Delivered Meals - January 3 

Jayne Frei 

Food Pantry - January 7 

Patrise Godwin 

Week of Jan. 9 - 15, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 

paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Don Joyner, 396-1957 

Claire Presley, 287-6132 

Childcare During Worship - January 9 

Babies: Nancy Cobbs & Joyce Leary 

Ages 1 & 2: Lyndsay Britt, Isabella & Leah Woodard 

Ages 3-5: Heather & William Alexander 

Ushers - January 9 

Brad Hauser, Colby Hauser, Gail Holloman,  

Jane Hollingsworth, Charles Hughes, Patricia Hughes 

Sound System Operator - January 9 

Chris Slachta 

Security Monitor - January 9 

Stuart Pierce 

Floral Offering - January 9 

Carroll Thompson & Anita Thompson 

Home Delivered Meals - January 10 

Bill & Susan Early 

Food Pantry - January 14 

Millie & Jack Britt 

Global Missions Offering 

100% of your gifts to the annual Global Missions 

Offering supports the long-term presence of      

Cooperative Baptist Fellowship missionaries 

serving in the United States and around the 

world. If you would like to know more about 

CBF’s mission work, you are invited to pick up a 

copy of Prayers of the People 2021-2022 which 

may be found near the sanctuary entrances.  

Capital Campaign Saddlebags 

The majority of the Capital Campaign saddlebags 

have been returned, but there are several that 

need to be moved through the rest of their routes. 

If there happens to be one at your house, please 

send it along to the next one on the list. If you 

need help with moving it, please contact Austine 

Evans (398-2724) or Charles Hughes (287-8403). 

We hope to share the results of your generous  

giving very soon! 


